
Alumni Weekend, June 23-26, 2022 

 

Greetings, 

It has been more than 10 years since we left Lewis & Clark for life beyond Palatine Hill. What 

many of us took away from our college years is a slideshow of fond memories: brunch at the 

Bon, December 2008 when it actually snowed in Portland and finals were sort of canceled (or 

postponed), celebrating “our” collective talents at the Platteau, Once Upon a Weekend, 

insincerely complimenting people’s first year college piercings, and naively using Facebook as a 

message board to document our feelings and share pictures we now wish didn’t exist (and have 

probably tried to delete).  

A lot has changed since then. Maybe you’ve started a family, gone through a “midlife” crisis or 

two, earned advanced degrees, or transformed yourself by adhering to the Marie Kondo 

method.  We may have diverged in some ways, but we still share many unique bonds formed at 

Lewis & Clark, including sweating on the field of Griswold Stadium hoping that the next two 

hours could go by a little faster; all while trying to figure out what our commencement speaker 

was talking about and how it related to the now infamous “Great Recession,” into which we all 

found ourselves graduating. 

This summer, please join us back on Palatine Hill for Alumni Weekend 2022 where we can 

reconnect and make new memories. At our class reunion reception, let’s celebrate and 

recognize the peers, professors, and place that helped shape who we are today. See what’s 

planned for Alumni Weekend and register by visiting go.lclark.edu/college/reunions.  

If you want to acknowledge a specific professor at our Class Reception, please send us their 

name and a brief note about how their support helped you become who you are today. You can 

email us at reunions@lclark.edu. We will invite them to our reception to celebrate with them 

in-person.  

Mark your calendars for this summer and join us to reconnect with old friends, reminisce about 

our college years, and catch up on what has transpired in the decade since! We look forward to 

seeing you. 

 

Your Reunion Committee 

Christina Greever ‘11, Margaret Hathaway ‘12, Brook Mentire ‘11, Brandis Piper ‘12, Chris 

Scheffler ‘10
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